
Tuesday, August 26, 2025 
 

 

Hey Marysville FFA! We are so excited to announce that two State Officers are 
on campus today! Today we have our President Lily Vaughan and our state 
Treasurer Daren Deftereos visiting today. We are so thankful for them to be 

here, and excited for this opportunity. If you do see them today, feel free to say 
hello and talk to them! If you are in Ag leadership class, we will be having lunch 

today with the State Officers in Mrs. Coughlin's room, Room 202!  
 

Unlock your voice and make an impact—join the Speech and Debate Club for 
our first meeting this Thursday at lunch in Room K! 

 

Looking for a way to get more involved in school? Do you enjoy sharing ideas 
and giving feedback on school events? Join Student Council! We meet just once 
a month during 5th period.  It's a great way to give back to your school and stay 
connected. Pick up your application today on the wall in the Student Store!  See 

Mrs. Greminger if you have any questions. 
 

The Freshman Class of 2029 is hosting their first fundraiser of the year. Help 
them out and enjoy some tasty food by making a purchase at Panda Express this 
Friday, August 29th. Mention MHS Class of 2029 when you make your purchase 

and they will donate a portion to MHS! 
 

Seniors, Yuba College is excited to invite you to College Information Day on 
Thursday, September 18th, 2025, from 10:00 am to 1:00 pm at the Yuba College 
Marysville Campus. This event offers our high school seniors the opportunity to 

connect with over 30 university representatives to learn about transfer 
pathways, explore academic programs and discover campus support services at 
Yuba College.  If you are interested in attending, please pick up your permission 
slip from Mr. Easter in the College & Career Center in the Library. Deadline to 
have your permission slips turned in is Tuesday September 9. If you have any 

questions, please see Mr. Easter. 

 

Students, if you were issued a locker and would like to give it up to another 
student, please let Ms. Carol in the Main Counseling Office know. 

If you need a locker, please stop by the Main Office at break or lunch and see 
Ms. Carol about adding your name to the wait list.  

Just a reminder that you are not to share a locker with any student. You are 
responsible for any items that are in a locker assigned to you. 

 



Students, please remember to bring your Chromebook, charger and Clever 
badge with you each day. There are no loaner Chromebooks and Clever badges 
will not be printed after this week. It is up to you to come to school prepared. 

 

Have you received a Wampum Card? Would you like to have lunch provided by 
a staff member? Turn your Wampum Cards in at the Student Store for a chance 
to win the weekly drawing for a free lunch of your choice! We will have our first 

drawing Friday September 12th. Orange Bucks can also be put in for the 
drawings. Make sure your first and last names are on the cards before you turn 

them in! 
 

Tomorrow is not a Collaboration Day. We will be on a regular day schedule. 
 

Athletic Events of the Week 
 

Day Sport and Opponent Location Game Time Out of 
Class 

Today Freshman, JV, and Varsity Girls 
Volleyball vs. Las Plumas 

Marysville 4:30 / 5:30 / 
6:30 p.m. 

NA 

Thursday Girls Golf vs. Mira Loma Peach Tree 3:00 p.m. 1:30 p.m. 

Thursday JV and Varsity Girls Volleyball at 
Colusa 

Colusa 5:00 / 6:00 p.m. 3:00 p.m. 

Friday JV and Varsity Football & Cheer vs. Rio 
Linda 

Marysville 5:15 / 7:15 p.m. NA 

Saturday Cross Country at Oakmont Invitational Johnson 
Springview Park 

8:00 a.m. NA 

 

Thank you for being respectful, responsible, healthy & engaged!  


